
 
 
 

S e n a t e  C o m m i t t e e  o n  A c a d e m i c  D e v e l o p m e n t  
 

Report to Senate - Meeting of October 24, 2011 
 

Degree Name Changes in Queen’s School of Business and the School of 
Graduate Studies   

 
I n t r o d u c t i o n  
The proposal to change the degree names for the Master of Management – Global 
Management to Master of International Business and the Master of Management – 
Finance to Master of Finance, in Queen’s School of Business and the School of Graduate 
Studies, was reviewed by the Senate Committee on Academic Development (SCAD) at 
its meeting of October 5, 2011.  B. Brouwer, Vice-Provost and Dean of the School of 
Graduate Studies and E. LeBlanc, Director, Accreditations and Special Projects, Office of 
the Dean, Queen’s School of Business, attended the SCAD meeting to speak to the 
proposal and to answer questions from members of SCAD.  Members of SCAD were also 
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Motion

that Senate approve the following degree name changes in Queen’s School of
Business and the School of Graduate Studies, effective immediately:

1. Master of Management — Global Management to Master of International
Business

2. Master of Management — Finance to Master of Finance

Respectftully submitted,

Susan P. C. Cole, PhD, FRSC
Chair, Senate Committee on Academic Development

Commiftee Members:

M. Baird, Department of Chemistry
A. Brown, School of Nursing
S. Cole, Deputy Provost (Chair)
J. Emrich, Faculty of Law
D. Garvie, Economics
K. Gossen, J.D. ‘12
U. lqbal, Ph.D. ‘12 Candidate, Engineering & Applied Science
I. Johnsrude, Psychology
L. Long, Computing B.Sc. ‘13
P. Oosthuizen, Academic Colleague
P. Watkin (Secretary)
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